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Good Evening,
 
Devon had the following releases occur beginning at 2:14 PM MST on 10/24/17.  The incident is
described below.

1. Arabian 30-19 Fed Com 1H (API #30-025-43176)
a. A contract company was pigging the layflat line from the Arabian 30-19 Fed Com 1H to

the Trionyx pond (Lat: 32.15486, Long: -103.74124). They had completed the line from
the location to their booster pump, after rigging up to pig from the booster pump to
the Trionyx pond there was some air in the line which caused the line to come out of
the pond and allowed fluid to be release to the ground from the line.  The contract
company  shut down operations  and notified Devon personnel.  Approximately 50bbls
of produced water ran off the side of the pond onto the Trionxy facility.  A vaccum
truck was dispatched and recovered 40 bbls of produced water.

 
A C-141 will be prepared and submitted with GPS coordinates of the areas affected.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Mike Shoemaker
EHS Representative
 
Devon Energy Corporation
6488 Seven Rivers Highway
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
575-746-5566 Office
575-513-5035 Mobile
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